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May 2017 

Quick Notes 

*Daily Behavior and Reading Folder  *Snack for the afternoon 

*Notes to go home or for school   *Library Books 

NO toys or stuffed animals…  

Please make sure to check your child’s folder EVERY DAY!    

 

Last Day of School   

The last day of school has been moved up … it is May 18th and is ½ 

day.  Dismissal time will be 11:40. It has been a great year and we 

have learned a lot.  Please remember to continue to read this 

summer and practice our words.   

End of the Year… 

It is hard to believe that the end of the year is here. We 

have learned and grown so much throughout the year and 

are so proud of every one of our kids. Please watch your 

child’s daily folder for notes containing information about 

the next week of activities or special events.  Thank you 

for all your help and support and have a great summer. 

Please remember to continue to read and use numbers 

this summer.   

                          Countdown…     We will finish up our ABC Countdown 
next week. It is optional on whether your child participates or not.  
Please see the calendar for the list of activities.   



Miss King 

 We are working on 

multisyllabic words 

(rabbit, mitten, etc) 

and long vowel 

words (lake, bike, 

pie, lead). We are 

practicing digraphs 

(sh, ch, wh, th) and 

blends too. After 

reading, talk about 

the book (What was 

it about? What was 

your favorite part?). 

I have enjoyed this 

year so much! Stay 

awesome and be 

sure to read every 

night  Be kind to 

one another!  

Ms. Brooks 

I want to take this time 

to say thank you for 

letting me work with 

your child this year.  

Our journey has been 

filled with many 

exciting things and 

adventures.  We have 

focused on reading, 

math and writing, as 

well as, making friends, 

the right choices and 

showing respect to 

ourselves and others.  

We have watched each 

other grow and learn 

so much.  The best 

part of the year for 

me has been to see the 

sparkle in your child’s 

eyes when they 

learned something new 

and the excitement in 

their voices to hear 

them tell what they 

learned.    

 

 
 

Teacher Contact Information 

gbarnes@usd261.com 

kclarkbrooks@usd261.com 

cdebenham@usd261.com 

sking@usd261.com 

316-554-2350 

 

Ms. Debenham 

Don't forget about 

our end of the 

year celebration 

at 2:30 on May 

16th! 

I will be sending 

home many 

activities that you 

can do during the 

summer next. 

There will also be 

information on a 

summer reading 

challenge for the 

students. I have 

enjoyed each day 

of this year with 

your 

children. Keep 

learning and 

working over the 

summer. 

 

Mrs. Barnes 

Congratulations!  

You have 

worked hard and 

worked smart 

this school year! 

I am very proud 

of you! Keep 

working over 

the summer and 

practice, 

practice, 

practice! See 

you next year! 

 
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